“Lead, Develop, and Promote Positive Hockey Experiences.”

Good Evening AMHA Family,
| am sure everyone has heard the news that Ontario will move to lock down starting Boxing Day.
What does this mean for Minor Hockey?

We will continue to finish this week off as per the schedule. We will then take an extended break of 28
days and restart on January 25th.

We will keep everyone up to date with any changes that may occur, please continue to follow the
webpage and Facebook page.

We also ask at this time to not send in your second registration payment until we see how the
restrictions will play out.

Stay safe.
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All the best in the New Year!



